

Caldy Road

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

31st October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Nursery & Pre-School Stay & Play Sessions 13th, 15th & 17th November 2017

We would like to invite you to a "Stay and Play" session during the week commencing 13th November 2017. You will have the opportunity to stay with your child and join in with games and activities. The EYFS staff will also be on hand to discuss progress and answer any questions you may have. Sessions are available either in the morning or the afternoon; please indicate on the slip below, which session is best for you and return it to your child's key workers.

If you are unable to attend a session, but would still like to see your child's learning journey, please contact us and we can arrange an alternative time.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

Nursery & Pre-School Stay & Play Sessions 13 th , 15 th & 17 th November 2017				
Child's Name:			Nursery	Pre-School
Name of Adult(s) Attending:				
Relationship to child:				
Please tick below which "Stay & Play" session you would like to attend				
Monday 13 th November Wednesday 15 th November Friday 16 th November	9am-10.30am 1.45pm-3pm 9am-10.30am			







